
Bodies
CAFÉ REASON BUTOH DANCE THEATRE

21 & 22 November
7.45 pm

the Human
Beyond

Old Fire Station 
40 George Street, OX1 2AQ
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Tickets: £15/17/13 
Tel. 01865263990 

Old Fire Station
40 George Street
Oxford
OX1 2AQ

	 ww.facebook.com/cafereason 
	 	@cafereason

www.cafereason.com/main/body_ecologies.htm
marketing@cafereason.com 

https://oldfirestation.org.uk/whats-on/ 
cafe-reason-butoh-dance-theatre-bodies- 
beyond-the-human/

We are physical beings – flesh and 
blood, skin and bone; our senses the 
interface between ourselves and others, 
and the world around us. Biology and 
culture influence how we inhabit our 
bodies, our choices and actions. 
Mysterious and compelling, with  
atmospheric live music from Malcolm 
Atkins and Keiko Kitamura, Bodies is a 
discovery and celebration of the physical 
self and our complex and timeless  
relationship with the Earth.

Café Reason is a long-established local 
performance company specialising in 
butoh – the radical dance form that  
originated in post-war Japan, its aim 
to express ‘the hidden darkness of the 
body’ and the shadowy, marginal, and  
conflicted aspects of human experience. 
Bodies offers audiences a reimagining 
of form and interconnection, and the 
possibility of new ways of being.

“Quite magical; powerful and 

moving; I was captivated.”  
Audience member (Tipping Point, 2020)
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